
Who Collaborating Centre - ASUITS <who.cc@asuits.sanita.fvg.it> Tue, Aug 27, 2019 at 
10:28 AM 

To: "tabatabaee@sina.tums.ac.ir" <tabatabaee@sina.tums.ac.ir> 
Cc: "marytabaee@gmail.com" <marytabaee@gmail.com> 

Dear Dr Tabatabaei,  

due to my mistake yesterday I have sent you a wrong communication.  

please cancel yesterday's mail and consider only this one .  

  

Your collocation in the Trieste International Meeting is as follows.  

We inform you that your presentation "Project for improving standard of care 
and human rights in psychiatric hospital in Iran." has been accepted in the 
parallel session"Strenghtening International Cooperation for System 
Reforms - Europe and Beyond" on September 25th hrs. 14.00-16.45 

  

Due to the high number of presentations in this session and to improve a final 
general discussion we kindly ask all the presenters to provide a short speech ( 
in english) - ( max 10 min) 

  

I apologize for the mistake,  

Please contact us freely for any information  

  

Kind Regards 

  
Segreteria Centro Collaboratore OMS per la Ricerca e la Formazione - DSM 
Trieste 
Secretariat WHO Collaborating Centre for Research and Training - MH Dep. 
Trieste 

 
Da: Who Collaborating Centre - ASUITS 
Inviato: lunedì 26 agosto 2019 11.31 
A: tabatabaee@sina.tums.ac.ir 
Cc: marytabaee@gmail.com 
Oggetto: trieste International Meeting September 19 - abstract  
 

 

 
 


